
 
 

Hello Lowell Families and Community,  

Happy Veteran’s Day and thank you to all the veterans of our community who have served. 
There is so much happening around the district as we move closer to the end of the year! 

Lundy parents, please sign up for school conferences through your students’ teacher. 
Conferences will be held Nov. 21st and 22nd.  

Lots of sickness is traveling through the school right now.  Make sure to remind your students to 
wash their hands often.   

Lost and found is overflowing!  It will only be here for a few more weeks before it is donated.   

Let Lundy do the crazy running around to get your holiday pies for you! It is a win-win! You 
support the students’ fundraiser and no holiday crowds for you. Holiday pie order forms went out 
last week and are available in the office as well. Pie orders are due on November 15th!  

Last week the 8th grade class had the opportunity to travel to SPARK at the Booth Kelly Industrial 
complex in Springfield for a hands-on career fair.  8th graders represented our school well and 
had an opportunity to learn about careers ranging from welding to local law enforcement.    

Lowell Jr/Sr High conferences are on November 21st, from 3:30-8:00pm and 8:00am-11:30pm on 
November 22nd.  If you would like to schedule a conference for your student, call the front office 
or reach out to the teacher via email.  Conferences on November 21st will be "Round Robin" in 
the cafetorium and November 22nd conferences will be scheduled with teachers in their 
classrooms. 

First quarter grades were sent home last week.  First quarter grades are combined with second 
quarter grades to determine semester grades which are added to student transcripts.    

Go support Lowell High School Football tonight, November 10th, at 7:00pm in Pleasant Hill as we 
take on Gold Beach in the State Quarterfinals. The winner of tonight's game will advance to the 
State Semi-finals next weekend. 

High school winter sport practices begin on Monday, November 13th. Times and locations can be 
found in the Lowell Athletic Bulletin at lowell.k12.or.us/athletics. Please make sure your athletes 
are up to date on their biennial physical exams, have completed their concussion baseline tests, 
and are registered at https://or-lowell.eduoint.com/PXP2_Login.aspx prior to participating. 

November 12th is World Kindness Day! Encourage your student to do something kind! 

Stay safe, healthy, and kind! 


